
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
PROJECT UPDATE 
Westbound SR 704/Okeechobee Boulevard to Southbound SR 9/I-95  
Bridge Rehabilitation and Painting Project  
Palm Beach County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 441442-1-52-01 

WESTBOUND SR 704/OKEECHOBEE BOULEVARD TO SOUTHBOUND SR 9/I-95 BRIDGE REHABILITATION AND 
PAINTING PROJECT  
Located in the City of West Palm Beach, this 0.17-mile project consists of painting the steel and concrete portions of 
the bridge ramp (Bridge No. 930469) connecting westbound Okeechobee Boulevard to southbound I-95. 
Improvements also include minor repairs to the bridge’s drainage system.  

PROJECT ACTIVITIES 
Please see below anticipated work (weather 
permitting) through Oct. 15: 

• Painting the steel and concrete portions of the I-95 
southbound entrance ramp over I-95 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Khosrow “KG” Gandjei, E.I.  
FDOT Project Manager 
Phone: (561) 531-3877 
Email: khosrow.gandjei@dot.state.fl.us   
 

Erik Sibila, P.E.  
Project Administrator 
Phone: (305) 283-9816 
Email: esibila@apcte.com  
 

Angel Streeter Gardner  
Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: (561) 886-8773 
Email: angel@valerin-group.com 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,  

enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• Three I-95 northbound inside lanes may be closed 

nightly at Okeechobee Boulevard, Sunday through 
Thursday. Two lanes will close at 9 p.m., and the third 
lane will close at 11:30 p.m. All lanes will open at 5 a.m. 

• Two I-95 northbound outside lanes and the northbound 
I-95 entrance ramp from eastbound Okeechobee 
Boulevard may be closed nightly from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. 
Oct. 6 through Oct. 8 and Oct. 11 to Oct. 15. Ramp 
traffic will be detoured to the northbound I-95 entrance 
ramp from westbound Okeechobee Boulevard via a U-
Turn at Tamarind Avenue/Parker Avenue. Please see 
detour below.  

• I-95 northbound inside and outsides lanes will not be 
closed simultaneously.  

Please visit our website: www.d4fdot.com.  

Follow us on: 

Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 

Twitter/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Construction Cost: $1,246,700           Construction Began:  July 2, 2020          Anticipated Completion: Summer 2021 


